
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

CORPORATE RESOURCES

OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY COMMITTEE

HELD ON 14 JUNE 2007


CROS.62/07
DRAFT CAPITAL STRATEGY 2008/09 TO 2010/11

The Head of Financial Services presented report CORP.20/07 enclosing a draft Capital Strategy to direct the Council’s Capital Programme and the allocation of resources for the three year period 2008/09 to 2010/11.  The guidance in the draft Strategy complemented and supplemented the Medium Term Financial Plan.

The Executive had, on 31 May 2007, approved the draft Capital Strategy as the basis for consultation with this Committee (Minute EX.114/07 refers).

RESOLVED – That the Executive be advised that the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee considered the draft Capital Strategy 2008/09 to 2010/11 to be useful and understandable, and the Committee looked forward to the opportunity to scrutinise the document in the future.







